
From: Karen Merriam [mailto:yokaren@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:56 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to Northern Pass 
 
Karen Merriam 
22 Daniel Drive 
Epping, NH 03042 
 
December 21, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I stand strongly opposed to the Northern Pass project on the grounds that it is 1) unnecessary for the 
people of NH, 2) destructive to our natural environment, 3) a blight that will diminish our tourism 
industry, 4) an unfair burden to those residing in proximity to the proposed path, 5) something that 
cannot be "undone".   
 
Our natural environment is the crown jewel of our state - the envy of many who no longer have such 
pristine and precious land to call home. We must not throw it away: there is no going back.  
 
Thank you for your time and careful consideration. 
 
 
With Respect, 
Karen Merriam 
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